
Important Update to In-Restaurant Dining 

Guidelines 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we continually strive to provide a safe and enjoyable 

dining experience, we would like to inform you about the updated guidelines for in-restaurant 

dining. 

Updated Guidelines: 

• Masking: Guests are no longer required to wear masks while seated but are encouraged to 

do so when moving around the restaurant. 

• Capacity: Our dining area is now at full capacity to accommodate more guests while 

ensuring your comfort. 

• Sanitation: We will continue to prioritize cleanliness and sanitation by regularly 

disinfecting high-touch areas. 

• Social Distancing: We recommend maintaining a personal space of at least 3 feet 

between tables. 

• Reservation: Reservations are encouraged to ensure a seamless dining experience. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. We look forward to welcoming you back for 

a delightful dining experience! 

Sincerely, 

The Restaurant Team 


